
We are #ArtsWinthrop.

WELCOME BACK ArtsWinthrop STUDENTS!

We are so happy to see you all again! Congratulations on nearly finishing
your first week of the Spring 2022 semester. Here's a couple of
announcements from ArtsWinthrop so you can stay in the loop this
semester!



SAVE THE DATE!
Experience "Mosaic" at the 2022 ArtsWinthrop Gala.
THE GALA WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY ON FEBRUARY 12, 2022.

LINK TO WATCH GALA: winthrop.edu/artswinthropgala

Virtual Premiere: February 12, 2022, 7 p.m.
This event will be streamed virtually from February 12-19, 2022 to allow everyone an
opportunity to view and show their support.

This event aims to support students who are pursing a degree in the arts. Many of our
students rely on scholarships, and through your support, we hope to grow the number of
students who benefit from this assistance.

Donate
As our lives have changed and adapted over the past few months, the need for student
scholarships is greater than ever. Over the last 30 years, creative minds have converged onto
Winthrop University’s campus and emerged ready to take the spotlight, develop imaginative
solutions, and become the creative leaders of tomorrow. Many of these students could not
have attended Winthrop without the support of scholarships made possible by the generosity
of our donors. That’s where you come in! Funds raised will go directly to student scholarships
students studying theatre, dance, fine arts, design, or music at Winthrop.

https://give.communityfunded.com/o/winthrop-university-main/i/crowdfunding/s/2022-artswinthrop-virtual-gala


DREAM DEFERRED EXHIBITION! CALL FOR ENTRIES!

Dear students, this is an open invitation to submit work to "Dream Deferred" a
visual arts experience curated by Dammit Wesley. Below is a note from him:
 

"Poet Langston Hughes asked 'What happens to a dream
deferred?.. Maybe it just sags like a heavy load. Or does it
explode?' This exhibition is about works that explode. Loud,
Radical, Bombastic works that exist in opposition to euro-
centric art academia. Join me in making Ben Tillman roll in
his grave."
 
Attached you will find more information about the exhibition and the invitation. We
hope you will all find some time over the break to consider this important question
and have your voice heard in this visual arts experience. 
 
You may submit ANY art work ranging from 2D, 3D, FILM, NFTS, GIFS, ETC.!!!!

 
Deadline to submit work is Jan 15, and you may do
so here.
 
CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION!

https://www.instagram.com/dammit_wesley/?hl=en
https://forms.gle/QMSizeo6zXaLAazW8
https://files.constantcontact.com/123efd83801/d961c1a4-1cf0-4fb2-ae93-58db9c99379f.pdf


Winthrop University Galleries' 34th Undergraduate Juried Exhibition!

Submit up to six entries to the Rutledge Gallery on January 18 & 19 between 9 -
12 p.m. or 1 - 5 p.m.

Jurying will take place January 21.

All unaccepted work must be picked up in the Rutledge Gallery January 24 & 25
between 9 - 12 p.m. or 1 - 5 p.m.

Exhibited work must be picked up in the Rutledge Gallery March 7 & 8 between 9
- 12 p.m. or 1 - 5 p.m.

All work must be submitted in a professional manner and ready for installation.

All entries must have been completed within the past 12 months and while
studying at Winthrop University. Collaborative works will count as half an entry for
each creator. All work must be accompanied by an entry form, to be completed at
the time of submission.

Find the full prospectus HERE

https://files.constantcontact.com/123efd83801/45c99bdb-ffe5-48fb-a5a4-58b5d37eee62.pdf


Director Corlis Hayes is a faculty member at CPCC
where she teaches Communication and Play Production.
She has directed the CPCC production of August
Wilson’s Joe Turner’s Come and Gone, The Piano
Lesson and Ma Rainey’s Black Bottom. Additionally,
Corlis has directed shows for several theatre companies
in the Charlotte Community, including Brand New
Sheriff’s productions of August Wilsons’ Jitney (Best
Drama Creative Loafing 2017), Two Trains Running
(MTA Best Drama 2019) and Fences ( Broadway World

Best Director 2020). 
Dr. Hayes has thoughtfully and intentionally made her mark by bringing
excellence to the stage, challenging the status quo, and highlighting the African
American experience.



VIEW AUDITION FLYER HERE

Winthrop's Union of Student Artists upcoming meeting!

There will be a USA meeting this Friday at 12:30 pm in the Sculpture Yard!! See
you there!

@winthropusa

https://files.constantcontact.com/123efd83801/01d1ec49-cf6a-42d5-85c7-eba7c9b1d9e2.pdf


CLICK HERE FOR FULL LIST OF NEW FINE ARTS MINORS!

ArtsWinthrop Spring 2022 List of Events

VIEW FULL LIST OF EVENTS HERE!

Don't miss out on everything ArtsWinthrop has to offer this Spring! Including, lots
of cultural events, FREE art exhibitions, musical performances, dance
performances, theatre productions, and visiting artist lectures!

ARTSWINTHROP SPOTLIGHT!

Department of Fine Arts' Faculty
Claudia O'Steen is one of ArtConnect’s

Artists to Watch '21.

"Claudia O'Steen's work points to a never-
ending process, a series of attempts to
measure an infinite line, to chart the color of

https://files.constantcontact.com/123efd83801/9e07ab3d-dca3-44cc-9774-3193714072b2.pdf
http://www.artswinthrop.university/events/
https://www.magazine.artconnect.com/atw?utm_campaign=atw-opencall&utm_medium=prize&utm_source=magazine


CLICK HERE FOR FULL INTERVIEW!

the sky, to capture the single point where a
shift occurs in a limitless expanse. She uses
sculpture as a tool for observation and
perception by creating instruments and
devices that capture and translate
transitional moments, returning information
distorted, amplified, and transformed...."

CLICK HERE FOR FULL INTERVIEW!

"Many challenges accompany the filming of a
public artistic performance."

Current Director of Communications for the
CVPA, Adjunct Professor of 3D Design (Fine
Arts), and former Winthrop M.F.A. graduate
'20, Lauren Taylor Grad is a featured artist
for the Woven Tale Press.

In the interview, Lauren speaks of her
experience in graduate school, public art
installations, as well as her past and present
studio practices.

Her work also appears in Woven Tale
Press Vol. IX #9. 

Congratulations to our extremely talented Senior Musical Theatre
student, Taylor Goodwin!

Taylor competed this past weekend in New
York City as one of the top 24 national
semifinalists for the NATS (National Musical
Theatre Competition.)

This is the first national competition for the
musical theatre soloist seeking the best
emerging talent in 2022.

Taylor ended up making it in to the top

https://www.magazine.artconnect.com/claudia-osteen
https://www.thewoventalepress.net/2021/12/07/installation-art-biology-and-connection/
https://www.thewoventalepress.net/2021/11/01/literary-and-fine-art-magazine/


seven! And sang for Broadway actors and
agents. We are so proud of you Taylor!! Way
to represent ArtsWinthrop!

CONGRATULATIONS TO THESE
ArtsWinthrop ARTISTS

ACCEPTED TO ARTFIELDS,
2022!

Myles Calvert (Fine Arts Professor),
Lauren Taylor Grad (DOC, Adjunct of
Fine Arts, M.F.A. '20), Anna G. Dean
(M.F.A. '20), and Seth Rouser (Fine
Arts Professor)

*If you have an event that you would like for ArtsWinthrop to include in our
newsletter, email the information to Lauren Grad at gradl@winthrop.edu.

ArtsWinthrop
109 McLaurin Hall

Rock Hill, SC 29733

FOLLOW US

 ​  ​  ​

http://www.facebook.com/artswinthrop
http://www.instagram.com/artswinthrop
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3vY6TLl4cq4l-QRC1H2eQQ/videos

